
To whom it may concern, 
 
	 My name is Chad Moeller, I played professional baseball for 
16 years and since retiring I have coached young baseball players 
between instruction and on my teams since 2013.  I was honored 
to have Jake Horowitz ask me to write a letter for him.  I have 
coached Jake and been a mentor to him since he was 10 years old.  
I have watched him develop and continue to mature as a player, 
but most importantly as a young man.  He has become a natural 
leader to his teammates and continues to show his work ethic in 
everything he does both on and off the field.  He has always been a 
person of great character and trustworthy.  His skills on the field 
have continued to improve with leaps and bounds.  He has become 
my best defensive outfielder and a fixture in the top half of the 
order with a great eye at the plate. Jake will be successful without 
a doubt in anything he does. 
I am happy to answer any questions you may have regarding Jake 
Horowitz.  

Sincerely, 

 

Chad Moeller 
(480)221-3174  

Chad@ChadMoellerBaseball.com  
President CM Baseball League 501c3  
Owner Scottsdale Batting Cages 




